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LAST CALL for Golf teams and
sponsors. You can sign up to play or give
a sponsorship by visiting our website
www.gibault.org and use the donate page
— put your level of sponsorship or names
of team members in the comment box. We
are filling up fast, don't let this opportunity
pass you by! All proceeds benefit Gibault's
children.

« Campus Easter Celebrations
Campagna celebrated Easter with gifts for the
children. As a surprise they were also treated to
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On the Terre Haute campus, the Easter bunny

delivered baskets to the dormitories filled
with candy and headphones.

Ride Across Indiana (RAIN)

David Kroll, Indiana Knight of Columbus from Council #563, Anderson, is participating in

the RAIN bicycle ride that starts in Terre Haute and ends in Richmond, which is 160 miles

in one day! He is raising funds for Gibault by setting up a collection basket at church and
at the K of C hall, as well as donations/sponsorships. He is looking for

others to join him. The event is on July ZGh and starts at St. Mary of the Woods
College. To learn about the event visit www.rainride.org. To give towards David’s efforts
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please use the donate page on our website www.gibault.org and put RAIN in the
comment box. What a creative way to spread awareness of our mission and
raise money for our children.

Campus Happenings

The Terre Haute and Campagna campuses will be viewing the eclipse April §h. All
children will wear special eclipse glasses to see this once in a lifetime event.

The Terre Haute and Campagna campuses are preparing for the June Council on
Accreditation visit. Gibault is a Qualified Residential Treatment Provider and to maintain
this status, both campuses must be accredited.

Our Marketing Department is currently working on creating a memorabilia room at the
Campagna campus. Many Father Campagna artifacts will be on display. We hope to share
this new space soon.

Thanks to the Life-Changing Ladies group donation, the game room at the Terre Haute
campus has been upgraded. The kids love the updates.

Our CEO Michele Madley, is always
thankful to spend time with Lt. Governor
Suzanne Crouch. Her meaningful work
around mental health and addiction hits
right at home. We always appreciate her
willingness to listen and participate in
conversations to better the lives of those
we serve.

A New Face in Fund Development

Hi, my name is Patricia Bowden and I started at
Gibault on March 11, as the Fund Development
Assistant. I have been married to my husband John
for almost 17 years. He has worked for the Federal
Prison for 20 years and is an Army Veteran,
deployed twice overseas. Together we have 5
children, and 6 grandchildren. I am an animal lover
and enjoy being outside. I enjoy hunting, spending
time with my grandkids, going for walks with my
husband, and riding my motorcycle.

I look forward to meeting everyone at the golf
scramble and during upcoming summer events on
our campuses.
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SAVE THE DATE
Mark your calendars for our upcoming events in 2024.

May 16th
Gibault’s 28" Annual Golf Scramble

September 5th
Fr. Campagna Birthday Celebration and Spaghetti Dinner

September 21st
39t Annual Envoy Conference

WE ARE DIGITAL

! IMPORTANT March marked the last mailed Newsletter.
L MESSAGE Please go to www.gibault.org and sign up to
receive our monthly Newsletter, as well as
stay up to date on what is happening
around our campuses.

Please visit our website at www.gibault.org to stay connected with our
campuses. You can now access our newsletters, Messengers, and Annual
Reports directly from the site.

YOU CAN HELP US EXPAND
OUR REACH BY FORWARDING __ =
OUR NEWSLETTERTO ALLOF <=2

YOUR COUNCIL MEMBERS, ——
CHURCHES, FAMILY & FRIENDS!

Providing life-changing opportunities for children, adults,
families and communities.
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